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Top DEP Stories 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Residents will not receive assistance from FEMA for flood damage 
www.morning-times.com/news/breaking_news/article_121e9ec4-f80c-11e8-a678-17c095a5496b.html 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Bradford County: Denied -- FEMA will not provide assistance to homeowners 
impacted by August floods 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_52453494-56d5-56fd-ab36-e685ea9b6231.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Authority: DEP's ruling could lead to expensive mandates, modifications 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/authority-dep-s-ruling-could-lead-to-expensive-mandates-
modifications/article_51e76d0c-f833-11e8-bd63-6b415f5b3e63.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Bradford County to receive no federal flood funding 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/bradford-county-to-receive-no-federal-flood-
funding/article_a89f6e0e-d1ac-54e4-945d-5d165f81fc0d.html 
 
Mentions 
 
GANT Daily: Clearfield Commissioners Issue Update on Proposed Camp Hope Run Landfill 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/12/05/clearfield-commissioners-issue-update-on-proposed-camp-hope-
run-landfill/ 
 
Scranton Times: Project to connect Abingtons residents to public water complete 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/project-to-connect-abingtons-residents-to-public-water-
complete-1.2418274 
 
Post-Gazette: Draft version of carbon-cutting plan envisions a dramatic shift in Pa.'s energy mix 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2018/12/04/Climate-action-plan-carbon-
nuclear-gas-coal-solar-Pennsylvania-DEP/stories/201812040158 
 
Daily American: Stefano: With permits pending, Somerset Lake should reopen in 2020 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/stefano-with-permits-pending-somerset-lake-
should-reopen-in/article_7f031db9-2847-5417-ab28-07d0794ed1e5.html 
 
Daily American: EPA regulation may lead to water rate hike for Que customers 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/epa-regulation-may-lead-to-water-rate-hike-for-
que/article_966a7145-a4ee-591a-b441-dca6f86e751f.html 
 
Air 
 
WFMZ69: Residents fearful of toxins from proposed pipeline compressor 
http://www.wfmz.com/news/southeastern-pa/residents-fearful-of-toxins-from-proposed-pipeline-
compressor/911768742 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Upper Bucks residents lob pipeline complaints at DEP hearing 
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http://www2.philly.com/philly/news/pennsylvania/pipeline-adelphia-gateway-upper-bucks-complaints-
dep-20181205.html 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Officials warn residents about dangers of carbon monoxide 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/officials-warn-residents-about-dangers-of-carbon-
monoxide/article_d262d33c-f891-11e8-83f6-6fa28dc80850.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Help, don't penalize, smokers 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letters/14367915-74/letter-to-the-editor-help-dont-penalize-smokers 
 
Climate Change 
 
York Dispatch: Bipartisan solution to climate change is here 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/contributors/2018/12/03/oped-bipartisan-solution-
climate-change-here/2160127002/ 
 
WITF/NPR: Fishermen Sue Big Oil For Its Role In Climate Change 
https://www.npr.org/sections/thesalt/2018/12/04/671996313/fishermen-sue-big-oil-for-its-role-in-
climate-change 
  
Beaver County Times: Shell to link carbon emission goals to executive pay 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20181205/shell-to-link-carbon-emission-goals-to-executive-pay 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Lock Haven Express: Tax increase may be unavoidable for Bellefonte 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/12/tax-increase-may-be-unavoidable-for-
bellefonte/ 
 
York Dispatch: State gives $650K to improve parks, trails around York County 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2018/12/03/state-gives-650-k-improve-parks-trails-around-
york-county/2117995002/ 
 
WTAJ: Local trail being relocated due to construction 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-trail-being-relocated-due-to-construction/1639105308 
 
Bradford Era: Conservation district receives $200K grant  
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/conservation-district-receives-k-grant/article_d1862bda-f823-11e8-
ad2a-6fa160571918.html 
 
Chester County Daily Local: $1.5 million in funding secured for open space preserve in Southern Chester 
County 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/million-in-funding-secured-for-open-space-preserve-in-
southern/article_062367ce-f88b-11e8-a630-4f6cc5a9fe52.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Murrysville backyard webcam ranked among YouTube's top 20 in Pennsylvania 
https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/14368771-74/murrysville-backyard-wildlife-webcam-on-
youtube-video-ranked-in-top-20-in  
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Post-Gazette: Enhance our park 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/12/05/Enhance-our-park/stories/201812050085 
 
Herald-Standard: Uniontown City Police expanding coverage to Sheepskin Trail 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/new_today/uniontown-city-police-expanding-coverage-to-sheepskin-
trail/article_c29c65ea-4555-5f2d-aaf1-249563ff20ef.html 
 
Energy 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  Ready for life without fossil fuels? (LTE) 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/120418/page/6/story/ready-for-life-without-fossil-fuels 
 
WGAL: New powerlines are 70 feet tall, and some residents want them taken out 
https://www.wgal.com/article/new-powerlines-are-70-feet-tall-and-some-residents-want-them-taken-
out/25408149 
 
Post-Gazette: It's time to build an Appalachia energy hub 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2018/12/05/It-s-time-to-build-an-Appalachia-energy-
hub/stories/201812050041 
 
Mining 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: US coal consumption drops to lowest level since 1979 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/state-and-regional/us-coal-consumption-drops-to-lowest-level-
since/article_b81f3c72-2698-5a39-8622-3407a685b086.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Pennlive: $500 million project to expand natural gas pipeline proposed 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/12/500_million_project_planned_to.html#incart_river_index 
 
Citizens’ Voice: New zoning laws approved limiting natural gas operations in Dallas Twp. 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/new-zoning-laws-approved-limiting-natural-gas-operations-in-
dallas-twp-1.2418309 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Gas production up double digits so far in 2018 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/12/05/gas-production-up-double-digits-so-far-in-
2018.html 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Pennlive: Siren test at Three Mile Island scheduled for this week 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/12/siren-test-at-three-mile-island-scheduled-for-this-week.html 
 
Waste 
 
Lock Haven Express: Landfill fees going up in 2019 
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http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/12/landfill-fees-going-up-in-2019/ 
 
Pennlive: Recycling will cost Harrisburg more, but not enough to end it 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/12/harrisburg-leaders-close-to-signing-renegotiated-penn-
waste-recycling-contract.html 
 
Kane Republican: Casella plans to remove recycling bins in Wetmore Township  
https://kanerepublican.com/content/casella-plans-remove-recycling-bins-wetmore-township 
 
Water 
 
GANT Daily: Sandy Supers Vote Down Sale of Municipal Authority to Aqua PA 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/12/04/sandy-supers-vote-down-sale-of-municipal-authority-to-aqua-pa/ 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Clarion competing for state River of the Year; voting now open 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/clarion-competing-for-state-river-of-the-year-voting-
now/article_20702cd4-1a8a-5c61-b445-48dce0c82e18.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: East Branch Dam project to receive additional $18.7 million 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/east-branch-dam-project-to-receive-additional-
million/article_1c86ed83-cf12-5d93-8d6c-e3959d59c0ca.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Funds available to Pa. farmers 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/120418/page/4/story/funds-available-to-pa-farmers 
 
WNEP: Governor Announces Disaster Relief for Farmers Affected by Flooding 
https://wnep.com/2018/12/04/governor-announces-disaster-relief-for-farmers-affected-by-flooding/ 
 
Citizen’s Voice: Wolf: County farmers may be eligible for disaster relief funding 
http://www.citizensvoice.com/news/wolf-county-farmers-may-be-eligible-for-disaster-relief-funding-
1.2418358 
 
Reading Eagle: 2018 has a shot to be the wettest on record in Berks County 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/2019-has-a-shot-to-be-the-wettest-on-record-in-berks-
county 
                                
Central Penn Business Journal: American Water subsidiary looking to hire 125 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20181204/CPBJ01/181209973/american-water-subsidiary-looking-to-hire-
125 
 
FOX43: Ma & Pa Railroad flood damage costs $170,000 
https://fox43.com/2018/12/04/ma-pa-railroad-flood-damage-costs-170000/ 
 
Metro Philly: PFAS water contamination concerns aired at state hearing 
https://www.metro.us/news/local-news/philadelphia/pfas-water-contamination-concerns-aired-state-
hearing 
 
Tribune-Review: Harrison sets public meeting on projects to reduce stormwater flooding 
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https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/14368882-74/harrison-sets-public-meeting-on-projects-
to-reduce-stormwater-flooding 
 
Tribune-Review: Rural areas in Fayette and Somerset counties to benefit from federal infrastructure 
loans 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14369238-74/rural-areas-in-fayette-and-somerset-counties-to-
benefit-from-federal-infrastructure 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Standard-Journal: Lewisburg Community Garden awarded 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article_bdb64842-f88c-11e8-8237-8b08d7d9c907.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Albany Township creates environmental council 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/albany-township-creates-environmental-council 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Lead ammunition, tackle can harm birds 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/lead-ammunition-tackle-can-harm-
birds/article_2d711d56-6ff3-5b0e-9707-fe541fb0c1d6.html 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Officials approve plan by Toll Brothers to build 42 homes in East 
Marlborough 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/officials-approve-plan-by-toll-brothers-to-build-homes-
in/article_e3cc4b46-f7ef-11e8-b657-cb636e6a93e9.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: LSA a window of opportunity for Brockway Glass site 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/lsa-a-window-of-opportunity-for-brockway-glass-
site/article_bb73fddc-f7e1-11e8-b288-6fc9ecb1414e.html 
 
Tribune-Review: PennDOT announces major Parkway East closure 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14371491-74/penndot-announces-major-parkway-east-closure 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Pittsburgh had its second wettest year ever; can the region’s infrastructure handle 
all the precipitation? 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/pittsburgh-had-its-second-wettest-year-ever-can-the-
regions-infrastructure-handle-all-the-precipitation/Content?oid=12560562 
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